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29 January 2025  
Secondary – Year 10 French Cinema Visit  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 
Dear parent / carer   
   
I am pleased to invite your child on a school trip as part of their Year 10 French studies. We have 
managed to secure a screening of the French film 'Belle and Sebastian 2' (English subtitles) at the 
Odeon Cinema in Hull City Centre on Monday 31 March 2025. This is an exciting opportunity to 
hear French being spoken and put their learning into practice.   
   
We will depart the school at 9:30am and anticipate arriving back at school around 12:00-12.30pm, 
traffic depending. Students will return to lessons for the afternoon session as usual and will be 
back in school in time for some of their lunch break, if not all.   
   
The cost of the visit is £21.12 per student and this will cover travel, cinema entry, insurance and a 
food package including popcorn, sweets and a drink. Pre orders will be taken once places are 
allocated. Please note the trip is an ‘optional extra’ under the 1996 Education Act" and the school is 
therefore permitted to charge for this activity. 
  
Places on this trip are limited to 40 and will be allocated on a first come first served basis. If you 
would like your child to attend the visit, please complete the expression of interest form here. 
 
The form will open on Monday 3 February 2025 at 6.00pm and close on Friday 7 February 2025 at 
12.30pm.  
  
Please be aware that submitting the form does not guarantee your child a place on the trip. 
Attendance, attitude to learning and behaviour around the school will be considered when 
allocating places. 
 
We will write to those who have successfully obtained a place with further details including 

payment methods.    

   
This is a great opportunity to experience French in a different setting from the classroom and we 
hope your child can join us!   
   
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for supporting our 
curriculum.   
  
Yours faithfully  

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Muld21g0TUSFRSKJe3Yn28fWLt9YcOZCjHAHUVY54l5UNlVNSVlBRlNNNjZPT0hNOUtaNE1NTVNMQy4u


   

 

   

 

  
  
Mrs C Groak   
Head of Department – Modern Foreign Languages  
 


